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I strongly oppose this measure for many reasons. The current system has been in 

place for many years and is working quite well. There have been very few incidents 

of any problems, and these were discovered and dealt with appropriately without any 

impact on election integrity or outcomes. 

This change would make it difficult for many people to access voting, including 

myself, and this causes me to view this as a voter suppression effort… and this, quite 

frankly, makes me think anyone who supports this should be ashamed! 


